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From:

Sent:
To:

Subject:

Gary Gaudet <ggaudetii@maine.rr.com>
Friday, January 22, 2010 6:53 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary,
Please be aware that as a private Forex investor, I am opposed to the proposed changes to the margin

requirements as set forth in RIN 3038-AC61. Please find other ways of protecting the public without
adversely affecting my livelihood. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Gary Gaudet


